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Good afternoon,

Last year my colleague at UNC Charlotte, Clare Merlin-Knoblich, shared the opening of our lab school with you.
Since then, we opened the school in August 2020. We currently serve K-2 students and plan to add third grade
next year. I would love to participate in the Forum to share more about the school. Attached are two flyers with
information. In addition, you can learn more about us on our website. I would appreciate the opportunity to
speak with you to share more about all that we offer students and families in the area.

Warmest regards,

Pamela
Pamela Broome | Principal
UNC Charlotte | Niner University Elementary
2414 Lester Street | Charlotte, NC 28208
Phone: 980-343-0733
Fax: 980-343-0734 
website: https://nue.uncc.edu/
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